## Whitefield Primary School

Oaklands Drive, Penwortham, Preston, PR1 0RH Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Foster



Tel: 01772 744449

Email: admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk

## HEALTHY HEARTS, HEALTHY BODIES, HEALTHY MINDS

September 2022

Dear Applicant

On behalf of the governing board and the school I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for showing an interest in the position of Deputy Headteacher at our school. We believe this is an exciting opportunity for the right candidate to join our amazing school.

Whitefield Primary School is two-form entry located in Penwortham, a large village just outside Preston City. Currently we have 380 children on roll and we serve a mixed population from a wide catchment area within Penwortham, Preston and the surrounding areas.

Our school is open 50 weeks of the year from 7.30am until 6pm. SchoolsOut@Whitefield runs our breakfast and after school clubs as well as our holiday clubs. Nursery@Whitefield also operates on our site and we have strong links with the nursery children and staff.

Whitefield is a community school and we are proud of our school community. We have developed strong relationships with our families and engage in a number of family events throughout the year, many of which are organised by our PTFA team – The Friends of Whitefield.

Our staffing team are loyal, dedicated and hard-working and work to provide the best possible primary education experience for our Whitefield children and families ensuring they are ready for the next stage of their education.

The governing board are keen to appoint a leader with determination, enthusiasm and skills to move our school forward and make a difference to the lives and learning of our children.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school on one of the pre-application visit dates stated on the advert. Please ensure you look at our school website <a href="www.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk">www.whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk</a> and our school Facebook page whitefieldprimaryofficial for more information about our school.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Sue Jackson

Chair of the Governing Board